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Holy Baptism 
 

 
 
9th September Daniel Alan Crafer 
 
 

In Peace 
 

 
 
 
28th August Jane Constance 
 

Mothers Union   
 
Tuesday 16th October 7.30pm. Women’s 
Suffrage. As we approach the 100th 
Anniversary of Women’s Suffrage, Janet 
Bird will present a talk on the campaign to 
win the vote & the Suffragettes. Meeting 
Room. 
 

Key Amnesty! 
 
Over the years some of the keys to the 
Church and Hall have gone missing.  We 
would very much like to find these keys.  If 
you think you have one of these keys 
please could you let Janet Oldham know 
or return the key (anonymously if you wish) 
to Janet or one of the Churchwardens. 
 

From the PCC (9/9/18) 
 
Mary Penny was appointed PCC Secretary 
by unanimous vote. 
 
The composition of the Standing 
Committee was agreed to be the 
following five Office Holders: The Vicar 
(currently Rev Canon Jo Loveridge), the 
Churchwardens, (Julia Gough and Colin 
Bird), the Parish Administrator (Martin 

Penny), and Secretary to the PCC, (Mary 
Penny). 
 
Geoff and Kath Oates were welcomed to 
the meeting when they talked us through 
their time last winter when they visited 
Anglican Churches around the county to 
share in varied outreach programmes both 
in church buildings and beyond. 
 
The Ministry Team and Standing 
Committee will study this further as 
preparation for the Worship part of the 
PPC meeting on November 9th.      
 

The Tower Clock 
 
Our apologies that the clock is not 
working. It came from the old workhouse 
and was installed when our tower was built 
in 1905.  
 
It remains the property of the Town Council 
and they are working with the engineers to 
understand why recent repairs have not 
resolved the problem. 
 

Bible Sunday 
 

 

The end of this month, 28th October, is Bible 
Sunday.  If you are looking for resources for 
either yourself and other adults, or youth, 
or children, you will find them free at the 
Bible Society’s website:  
 
https://www.biblesociety.org.uk/get-
involved/bible-sunday.  
 
The notes are adaptable, so you can easily 
pick and mix the resources that best 
suit your context. 
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Baby Loss Awareness 
 

 
 
Baby Loss Awareness Week takes place 
from 9th to 15th October every year. It’s an 
opportunity for parents, their families and 
friends to acknowledge and remember 
their precious babies who have died. It is is 
led by Sands in collaboration with over 60 
charities in the UK. 
 
Baby Loss Awareness Week is an 
opportunity: 

 for bereaved parents and families 
across the world to commemorate 
their babies’ lives 

 to break the silence around 
pregnancy or baby loss in the UK 
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 to ensure all bereaved parents in 
the UK get the best possible care, 
wherever they live, when they need 
it 

 
Pregnancy and baby loss is often a taboo 
subject. You can help to break the silence 
around baby loss by talking to your friends, 
family and colleagues about Baby Loss 
Awareness Week, wearing a special pin 
badge, turning UK pink and blue and 
lighting a candle on 15th October. 
 
https://babyloss-awareness.org/ . 
 
 

 
 

Christmas with a 
difference! 

 
Can you make some room for an 
international student to 
learn what true British 
Festive hospitality can 
mean? Should you like to 
add that international 
element to your Christmas, 
learning another country’s 
traditions and enjoying the 
connection and friendship 

that such sharing brings?  
 
HOST UK arranges for international students 
to enjoy brief homestays with UK hosts, one 
day, a weekend or, over the festive 
period-a three day visit. We need more 
hosts so that a smile such as Marine’s can 
spread across many more faces…and 
across our fragile world.  
 
If you should like to know more, please go 
to our website www.hostuk.org or leave us 
a message on   
http://visits.hostuk.org/Public/ApplyToBeco
meAHost 
 

 
 
 

 


